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Stopping Domestic and Sexual Violence and Abuse in Northern Ireland
2013-2020 - A Consultation

The Department of Health, Social Services and Public Safety and the
Department of Justice launched a public consultation on the draft ‘Stopping
Domestic and Sexual Violence and Abuse in Northern Ireland 2013-2020’ on 15
January 2014. This document proposes to have in place enhanced services,
protection and support for all victims and witnesses of Domestic and Sexual
Violence and Abuse, and to ensure perpetrators are called to account.

Both Departments would welcome comments on any aspect of the proposals
included. The closing date for comments is 11 April 2014. Responses
received after this date will only be considered in extreme circumstances and
with prior agreement from the Department. A response guestionnaire is
available on request or you can visit the consultation website for all
documentation, including an easy access version and for further details:

http://www.dhsspsni.gov.uk/index/consultations/current consultations.htm

Please address any queries you may have and responses to:
By phone: 028 9052 2512 or 028 9082 8565

Minicom: 0800 243 787 (free call)

By e-mail: dsva@dhsspsni.gov.uk

In writing: Department of Health, Social Services and Public Safety,
Integrated Projects Unit, Room D2.17, Castle Buildings, Stormont Estate,
Belfast, BT4 3SQ
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